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Ford Urges Citizens to Participate in Chicago Public School Hearings to Advocate for a New High School 
in Austin
CHICAGO – State Rep. La Shawn K. Ford (D-Chicago) urges all citizens interested in improving the education of students on the West Side of Chicago to participate in the Capital Budget Hearings being held by the Chicago Public Schools.  Six regional hearings are planned.  These hearings are part of a planning process for the construction and renovation of CPS schools over the next year, in preparation for the 2010 Capital Improvement Plan.
“The West Side of Chicago, and the community of Austin in particular, desperately needs a new high school to serve its students,” Ford said.  “We need to work together as a community and be present at the hearings to let our voices be heard.”
Hearings will take place from 5:30 to 7:30 pm at these times and dates:

April 2: Greeley Elementary School, 832 W. Sheridan

April 7: North Grand High School, 4338 W. Wabansia

April 9: Phoenix Military, 145 S. Campbell

April 14: King College Prep, 4445 S. Drexel

April 15: Simeon High School, 8147 S. Vincennes

April 20: Corliss High School, 821 E. 103rd St. 
For more information, please contact Rep. Ford’s constituent service office at (773) 378-5902. 
# # #

